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Springville Band Boosters 

MEETING MINUTES 
 

Call to order:  6:30pm 

News from the President (Rusty Starnes):  
- The band boosters will be feeding students before away games and during the 

3rd quarter at home games. The boosters will also be providing food for band 
competitions. This should cut down on keeping up with students and 
concession stand wait times for long lines.  

- There are always coolers with water available at every game and all 
competitions. 

 
News from the Vice President (Todd Ludwig):  

- Queen of Hearts Pageant - we need all the help we can get. This pageant is in 
February. Please contact Todd Ludwig if you are interested in helping. 

- If you have any fundraising ideas, we need ideas. Any and all ideas are 
welcome. Please contact Todd Ludwig if you have any thoughts. 

 
News from Communications Director (Alyssa Hare):  

- No news at this time 

 
News from Treasurer (Brandi Hill):  

- Band fees are now PAST due. If you are having issues paying your fees, please 
communicate that information to Brandi Hill (Treasurer), Rusty Starnes 
(President) or Mr. Gammon. We want to make sure every student is taken care 
of. 

 
News from Concessions Director (Valerie Cosby):  

- If you are able to work in the concession stand for any games - Varsity or JV - 
please contact Valerie Cosby. This is our ABSOLUTE BIGGEST fundraiser and 
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without it, we cannot operate the band nor make any improvements in 
equipment.  

- If your band kid is a senior, consider helping on JV nights. 

 
News from Committees:  

- Pit Crew: we really need more parents to volunteer for pit crew duty. Helping 
out in the pit crew allows you to be on the field during the performance. You 
are also responsible to helping load and unload equipment for the halftime 
show. As a pit crew member, you are KEY in helping the show be successful. If 
you are interested in helping, please reach out to  Mike Bowman.  

 
News from Mr. Gammon: 

- Please be sure you turn in all necessary forms that you have not turned in - 
travel/medical form, physical, etc… We must have those forms. 

- The Center Point game has been moved to Thursday, October 24. 
- Homecoming Dance is September 27 - more information to come. 
- Band may perform at the county exhibition on September 9th in Pell City - will 

have judges there to give feedback before competitions. 
- Band is playing at the ribbon cutting ceremony for the new football field and 

baseball concessions on Friday, August 23 @ 10am. 
- Band competitions this year: 

- September 28th - Pride of the Valley Marching Competition in Pinson; 
call time TBD 

- October 12th - Chief Ladiga in Piedmont; call time TBD 
- October 19th - Pride of Hayden Marching Festival; call time TBD 

- Potential band trip in April to the Panama City Beach Music Festival. Still 
working to get all the necessary approvals for this. More information to come 
regarding raising money and the total cost per person. 

 

News from Band Leadership: 
- No news at this time 

 


